Happy New Year from Cheon Shim Won Heavenly North America
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Happy New Year!!!!

As we enter 2024, the year of the Blue Dragon, we pray for heavenly fortune to be
with all blessed families.
In 2024, True Mother told all Blessed families, to be the owners of the providence

and to work for evangelism and the unification of North and South Korea.



True Mother emphasized that all Blessed families, as the Messiahs of their tribes,
can solve all their problems and receive heavenly fortune when they pray at
Cheon Shim Won. "Cheon Shim Won is True Father's office. Anyone who prays at
Cheon Shim Won can have a question-and-answer conversation with True
Father."

True Mother further said, "Cheon Shim Won is America's hope." Please attend
the Cheon Shim Won retreats in Las Vegas. Come offer sincere devotion and
prayers for your family, the nation, and the world. In so doing, you will receive
abundant grace.

May heavenly fortune be with your family and tribe in 2024.

Sincerely,
Cheonshimwon Heavenly USA President, Dr. Ki Hoon Kim &
CheonBo Training Center USA Branch Director, Dr. Jin Hwa Chung















